
 

 
 
 

Date: June 8, 2018 

To: All BCGEU Local 301 Members 

Re: Local Executive Election Results 
 

 
We are pleased to announce that Margaret Portillo has been elected as one of the Member 
at Large positions on the Local 301 Executive.  Please join me in welcoming her to the 
executive! 
 
There are still several positions open on the Local Executive: 
 

 Treasurer (1 position) 

 Recording Secretary (1 position) 

 Member at Large (2 positions) 

 Member at Large Equity (1 position) 
 
There will be a call for nominations at a later date for the above noted positions.  
   
   
 
In solidarity, 
 
Ken Neal, Local 301 Chairperson 
Kim Shelley, Staff Representative 
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